
Notice of Meeting to consider Section 24 Recommendations 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Section 24 and Schedule 7 of the Local Audit 
and Accountability Act 2014 a meeting of the Council will be held on Wednesday 29 
January 2025 commencing at 6.00pm which will include consideration of the 
recommendations submitted by Grant Thornton UK LLP, the local auditor of the 
accounts for Dover District Council, relating to the Council’s financial position and 
related governance arrangements. 

The report makes 4 recommendations in this regard, which the Council will consider 
at the upcoming meeting. The recommendations relate to the following 3 areas: 

• financial management  
• financial performance information 
• governance and oversight 

The full report, and the Council’s response is available online on the Council’s 
website - Councillors and Elections 

The meeting will be held in public. 

 

Mike Davis 

Strategic Director (Finance and Housing) 

https://moderngov.dover.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=122&MId=4895

